
July 2, 2024 

Subject: School Sign Signage 

WIN: 025497.00, 026254.00, 

027050.00 

Location: Statewide 

Amendment No. 1 

Dear Sir/Ms.: 

The following question has been received: 

Question:  We are hoping we could get the itemized results from the last time this bid went out. 

Response:  The old contract is available on our Recently Opened Bids Page.  The contract 

opened 2/23/2022.  It was named PH024229.00C & PH 24231.00C.  Here is the link: 

https://www.maine.gov/tools/whatsnew/index.php?topic=DOT_projects&id=6619702&v=full-

archive-2016 

Consider these changes and information prior to submitting your bid on July 3, 2024. 

Sincerely, 

George M. A. Macdougall P.E. 

Contracts & Specifications Engineer 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.maine.gov%2Ftools%2Fwhatsnew%2Findex.php%3Ftopic%3DDOT_projects%26id%3D6619702%26v%3Dfull-archive-2016&data=05%7C02%7CJohn.McDonough%40maine.gov%7C9e0a287dc9574a632c7008dc9a07e7dc%7C413fa8ab207d4b629bcdea1a8f2f864e%7C0%7C0%7C638554605967810919%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=m6MqztUNd4Ai%2Fqs25%2FLFyHIZFwW4zHwt%2BbaGBwh%2FRHU%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.maine.gov%2Ftools%2Fwhatsnew%2Findex.php%3Ftopic%3DDOT_projects%26id%3D6619702%26v%3Dfull-archive-2016&data=05%7C02%7CJohn.McDonough%40maine.gov%7C9e0a287dc9574a632c7008dc9a07e7dc%7C413fa8ab207d4b629bcdea1a8f2f864e%7C0%7C0%7C638554605967810919%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=m6MqztUNd4Ai%2Fqs25%2FLFyHIZFwW4zHwt%2BbaGBwh%2FRHU%3D&reserved=0

